
Bethel Prayer Concerns 
   Sunday, July 18, 2021 

 

 

   Katie Gurtis; 

   Janet Morgan; 

   Trey Byrd 

 

******************************************************** 

 

VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITY 
RCS Family Resource Center and Coordinated School Health 
Poverty Simulations is in need of volunteers for a Poverty 
Simulation with RCS staff on Monday, Aug 2 from 11:30 to 
3:30 and Tuesday, Aug 3 from 8:00-11:30 at Harriman High 
School Gym. During a Poverty Simulation, a “community” is 
set up in a school gym.  Participants (RCS staff) will be placed 
within families and given daily tasks to help them better 
understand the obstacles that our families living in poverty face 
daily.  Volunteers are assigned community roles to play 
(working at a bank, being a teacher, working at the utilities 
board, etc ).  You don’t need to have any experience as you will 
receive a packet and training that will show you exactly how to 
perform your role.  If you have any questions, please feel free 
to contact Nancy Chrisman (nchrisman@roaneschools.com) or 
Mike Barber (Mbarber@roaneschools.com).   You can also let 
Nancy or Mark know what day you are available to volunteer.   
 

HOME Food Collection 
For the month of July our focus foods are 
Peanut Butter & Jelly.  These and other  
non-perishable food items can be brought 
in throughout the month and placed in the 
Hands of Mercy Enterprises (HOME) 
collection basket in the Gathering Area.  Thank you for 
supporting our local food pantry and helping feed hungry folks 
in our community.   
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Bethel Presbyterian Church Announcements 

Ephesians Adult Bible Study  
Wednesday, July 21 at 6:30pm via ZOOM.   
Here’s the link:  
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81607571267?pwd=Q0pMcllBejZJW
lUzK3A2OTFwcHlNZz09 
Meeting ID: 816 0757 1267 
Passcode: 886843 
 

 
 
Children’s Sunday School will meet on 
July 25 at 10:15 am on the porch.   

   

 

YOUTH LAKE DAY – SUNDAY, JULY 25 
Please let Wendy know if your youth (rising 6th  
through 12th grade) can join us for a day of boating,  
swimming and food. We will leave the church at 2:15  
and return between 7:30pm and 8pm.  Kids will need to wear 
swimsuits, bring sunscreen and a towel.     
 

 
 

CHILDREN’S POOL PARTY 
AUGUST 1ST 

Our children will have an end of 
summer pool party at Melanie 
Sherrod’s house on Sunday, Aug 1 
from 4pm to 6pm.  The party is for 
children 5th grade and younger.  We 
will have pizza and drinks.  Please let 
Wendy know if your child will be 
joining the pool fun! 


